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                        April 1, 2025 

ORDERED: 

That the Superintendent’s Recommendation #25-073 be adopted as follows: That the School 
Committee approve the attached agreement between the Cambridge School Committee (the 
“Committee”) and Cambridge Professional Safety Specialists Association for a successor collective 
bargaining agreement for the period of July 1 through June 30, 2026, which was ratified by members of 
the bargaining unit. 

A true copy: 
 

                                                 Attest: 
 
 
 
 

Katherine Christo 
Executive Secretary to the Cambridge School Committee 

 
 
c: Superintendent 
 

 

https://secure1.cpsd.us/school_committee./admin/recommendations/25-060.pdf

